Pride of Broken Arrow Supports the Community


For the third year in a row, the Broken Arrow High School Marching Band will support their community at their annual Send Off Performance, Tuesday November 11th at the BA High School Memorial Stadium.  Admission for the Prides’ most popular event is a non-perishable food item that will be donated to Broken Arrow Neighbors.   The gates will open at 8:00 pm with the festivities beginning at 8:30.


Supervisor of Instrumental Music, Scott Tomlinson, says, “Broken Arrow, Tulsa, and the surrounding cities consistently invest in our music education programs through our fundraisers, attending our competitive events and attendance at our concerts.  This is our opportunity to give back.” 


For over 25 years BA Neighbors has supported the community with emergency assistance.  Their efforts provide food, clothing, financial assistance, medical care and many other services to residents in need.  


The Pride will perform their 2008 show called “RUNaWAY”.  They will leave the following day for their national competition in Indianapolis.  They will perform on Thursday 13 at 10:45 pm EST.  If they are selected as one of the 30 semi-finalists from the 90 bands competing, they will perform again on Saturday.  The field will then be narrowed to the top 12 bands that will perform Saturday night for the title of Grand National Champion.


“Our goal for this event, as with all our performances, is for each student to move their personal performance up one notch from their last one.  Winning a trophy is never our goal,” says Pride Director Darrin Davis.  “Getting to perform one more time, is what we count as success,” Davis explains.  The Pride, crowned National Champions in 2006, has a great reputation across the country for their creative and innovative shows.  “I would love for the students to be able to make finals at Nationals this year.  They have worked hard and are performing at a level that makes me very proud of them.  I want to see them have the opportunity to perform three times when we are in Indianapolis”  


The Pride has had a phenomenal season by earning first place at all events they have attended; the Owasso Invitational marching band contest, the Bands of America Regional Contest in St. Louis and the Oklahoma Bandmasters Association State Championship. 


The Pride will end their season this year by attending the Tournament of Roses Parade in Pasadena, California on New Years day.  The final performance of “RUNaWAY” will be at an exhibition performance at Pasadena Community College.


“I am so pleased that our students get to share the last Oklahoma presentation of the 2008 show with our friends and family” say Tomlinson.  “I want to personally thank everyone who has helped this year with our financial needs for the Tournament of Roses Parade.  We encourage everyone to attend Tuesday evening and help Broken Arrow Neighbors with a canned food donation.” 


For more information regarding Broken Arrow Neighbors please go to www.baneighbors.com.  
